
Jeffrey Maddox
Maddox Construction
28016 Westbrook Dr.
Bonita Springs, FL 34135

Re: Bullock Residence

To Whom It May Concern,

In working very closely with Jeffrey Maddox for my personal home renovation I will gladly
attest to his professionalism and accuracy on the job.

Getting the required permitting and adhering to FEMA guidelines was quite a challenge, but Mr.
Maddox, although presented with many hurdles, did an outstand job in securing all necessary
permitting while remaining within my itemized budget.

His impeccable attention to detail and utmost personal involvement on the job was greatly
appreciated. Mr. Maddox also gave me many good suggestions and advice for changes during
the construction process without deviating too far from my desires.

I am very pleased with his work and anyone fortunate enough to contract with Maddox
Construction Company for a building project will be impressed with this company's professional
integrity, morals and business ethics

Sincerely,

Curtis Bullock



Thank you,

Maddox Construction Company
26340 Old-41 Road
Suite 3
Bonita Springs, FL 34135

Attn: Jeff Maddox
Ref: Kares House Renovation

Jeff,

I just wanted to send you a letter to thank you for the renovation work on
our home.

It was a pleasure working with you and I am pleased with the end result.
The job was finished on time, as promised, and with no extra charges.

Please feel free to use us as a reference for any work.

Randy Kares



February 12, 2008

Maddox Construction Company
28016 Westbrook Dr.
Bonita Springs, FL 34135

Dear Jeff,

Thank you for the construction of our new outdoor pool enclosure, outdoor kitchen, fireplace
and pool bath.

I know this was a tight schedule (9 weeks) but I have to say that in addition to completing
this project on time (up until the day of my party) and having your crews still here for touch-
ups and final cleaning, you also proved that quality and attention to detail are apparent in the
work that was done. I would highly recommend your company's expertise to anyone.

Thank you very much for a job well done!

Sincerely,

Showplace Wood Products


